
March 12, 2014 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Brad Fisher, President  
MEPROLIGHT, Inc. 
c/o Klein & Hill 
521 Fifth Avenue 
New York, NY  10175 
 
SUBJECT: AMENDED REGISTRATION CERTIFICATE NO. NR-1119-D-101-E  
 
Dear Mr. Fisher: 
 
Based on your letter dated January 7, 2014, we have amended your Registration Certificate 
NR-1119-D-101-E.  A copy of the amended registration is enclosed.  
 
Please be advised that you must manufacture and distribute the product in accordance with the 
statements and representations contained in your application, with enclosures thereto, and the 
information set out in your registration certificate.  As a general rule, you must request and 
obtain an amendment to the certificate before you make changes or modifications to the 
information submitted to obtain the certificate.   
 
Please read over the registration certificate in its entirety and notify us immediately of any errors 
or omissions.  
 
You are obligated to notify us promptly in writing should you decide to no longer manufacture, 
distribute, or offer service support for the product. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at John.Jankovich@nrc.gov, or at 
(301) 415-7904.  

 
Sincerely, 
 
 
/RA/ 
 
John P. Jankovich, Ph.D. 
Licensing Branch 
Division of Materials Safety and State Agreements 
Office of Federal and State Materials  
  and Environmental Management Programs 
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